May 2019 Newsletter/Events
I would like to Thank all the Volunteers who made the month of April a huge success.  The 9th Annual JAMR event was also a huge success which was held on April 13 here at our Post. I will let everyone know when they plan to present us with their check from the event. 
We had a huge turn-out for our Annual Easter Egg Hunt and if you missed out please check our Facebook Page (VFW Post 63) for Pictures. (Thanks to Natashe Melendez for all the Great Pictures!!)

The Post would like to Welcome all our new members and friends. 
May has a lot of activities scheduled including our Mother’s Day Breakfast Buffet on Saturday May 11 9am-Noon where we honor all our Mother’s. (Mother’s Eat for Free!!) Please contact the Post for groups of 6 or more by May 10 for reservations. Monday May 27 Noon-3pm will be our Memorial Day BBQ For all Veterans and their families. (Donations Gladly Accepted) Please see attached Calendar for additional events.
We have started a Family Fund for Kimmie and Tommie Boles here at the Post to help out with expenses in Salt Lake City while Kimmie awaits a Liver Transplant. You can bring your donation in or mail to the Post and we will make sure they receive them as well as get well cards. (Please make checks payable to Tom Boles)
Lisa and I will be commuting once a week to Salt Lake and will make sure to take all cards we receive to Kimmie and Tommie. For those of you that don’t know the two of them, they have not only helped Volunteer endless hours to our Post, but they have given a lot to other organizations in our Community as well. Please keep them in your thoughts and prayers in this difficult time. I will keep everyone updated as much as possible.
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